
Dear Mr. Weissert: 
 
Thank you for your letter of March 12, 1992. 
 
I find the participation proposal of Mr. Franz Erhard Walther for Germany for 
the Istanbul Biennial to be a positive boost for our exhibition. 
 
The only problem is that of space. We can not offer the 400m2 needed for Mr. 
Walther's exhibition for two reasons: First, we do not have any extra space; 
second, all countries are participating with a maximum of 300m2 including 
Turkey.  
 
I would be very pleased if Germany's participation be limited to 300m2.  
 
Looking forward to hearing from you in this matter, I remain yours 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 


